

Hanna Baughan PCSO C6804

Wokingham Police Station Denmark Street Wokingham RG40 2AZ **Tel:** 101

Mobile: 07970145494

Email:

Hanna.Baughan2@thamesvalley.pn

n.police.uk

Subject: Walter Infant School

Dear Parents/Guardians

I would just like to welcome you all back to the schools and hope the younger children are settling in with no issues. I want to take this opportunity to introduce myself as your local PCSO if you have any need to discuss any issues with myself.

I would like to address the issue of school parking and the rules and regulations.

I have had some complaints of parents parking in front of driveways and pavements, I would like to remind parents to be considerate to the local residents when collecting/dropping of their children.

Please also refrain from parking on double yellows unless you hold a blue disability badge. If complaints start to be made regarding this issue, further school patrols will be increased and tickets will be handed out this is in place to keep your children safe and a clear crossing for them to use.

Kind regards

PCSO HANNA BAUGHAN